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2.3 
ENTREPRENE
URSHIP AND 

ETHICS 

II 6 MBA 2014 

Meaning and need for business 
ethics, Arguments for and 
against Business ethics, 
Ethics and laws, Establishing 
strategy for ethical 
responsibility, Approaches to 
managerial ethics, Ethics and 
Business decisions, Frame work 
for ethical decision 
making, CSR, Environmental 
awareness, Ethical leadership by 
entrepreneurs, Corporate 
citizenship. 

4.4.2 

 
INTERNATIONAL 
HRM 

IV 6 MBA 2014 

Ethics and challenges in IHRM - 
Role of international education 
in IHRM - UNO and IHRM - 
Business leaders as global 
citizens - Futuristic view of 
IHRM – socio cultural factors 
and ethical issues in BPO 
Industry - Adventurous training 
- Problems of women 
expatriates - Globalisation and 
senior citizens 

  
   

 
 

       

       

 
 

   
  

  
   

  


